
SBA BUDGET UPDATE

The U.S. Small Business Administration has temporarily 
paused funding for its disaster loan program. However, the 
SBA is still accepting applications for low-interest, long-term 
disaster loans to assist homeowners, renters, businesses, and 
nonprofits affected by disasters, including Hurricanes Helene 
and Milton.
 
Once additional funding is secured from Congress, disaster 
loan applications will be processed promptly.
 
The SBA remains fully operational in impacted areas and is 
committed to supporting residents and businesses with their 
disaster loan applications as we await Congress’s approval of 
the necessary funding.

For more information, visit www.sba.gov/disaster. 

SBA Disaster Loan  
approvals are on hold, 
but you can still apply


